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e CommonJl!ath Edison 
72 West Ada~1'rireet, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 - 0767 

Mr. Daniel R. Muller, Director 
Project Directorate III-2 
Division of Reactor Projects - III, 

IV, V and Special Projects 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Muller: 

November 17, 1988 

As requested 1n your letter of November 10, 1988, attached is the ~opy of 
our current Quality Assurance Topical Report, CE-1-A which has been accepted 
by the NRC. Also, future revisions will be sent to you as you requested. 

~ 
Manager Quality Assurance 
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